
ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHIPPING 

IJmond North Sea Canal Area  

Central Nautical Management  

Announcement No. .2022/73 IJmuiden, 2 maart 2022

Subject: IJmuiden North Lock closed to shipping traffic (Phase B) 

The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) 
Harbour Master, announces the following:  

Due to the replacement of the rail track (Phase B) of the inner lock head, the IJmuiden North Lock 
will be closed to shipping traffic during the following period:  

• From 20 February 2023 07.00 LT to 24 March 2023 19.00 
LT.

The above-mentioned lock closure will be as short a possible or as long as necessary.  

During the closure of the North Lock, Zeesluis IJmuiden (the new sea lock) will be operational. 

Should you have any questions about this Announcement, please contact the Duty Operations 
Manager at the following telephone number: +31 205 234 692.  

The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area / Harbour Master of 

Amsterdam,  

J.H.M. Mateyo 


